Application for the organisation of the next Eurosteel Conference

From the Rules of Steering Committee

Applications for the next Eurosteel Conference should be delivered to the SC
secretary one month in advance of the particular Eurosteel Conference in written
form (a short letter or e-mail will be sufficient).

In the SC meeting, representatives of the proposed Local organiser for the next
Eurosteel Conference shall explain their application in a presentation. The
presentation consists of:

— Name of applying University/Institute/Organisation and the chairman of the LO,
who will take care of the next Eurosteel Conference

Name of cooperating Universities/Institutes/Organisations;
Capabilities of the venue with respect to conference rooms;

Draft estimation of the budget including the expected conference fee,
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Basic information about the transport and accommodation to and at the place
of the venue.



